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Abstract
This document contains the information needed for a PAR extension request for TGmc.

While the revision project is anticipated to complete in December 2016, within the existing PAR, this extension is being requested in case these dates slip, or other unforeseen circumstances occur.






Number of Previous Extensions Requested: 0

1. Number of years that the extension is being requested: 1

2. Why an Extension is Required (include actions to complete):
Revcom submission is planned for the upcoming December 2016 meeting. This PAR extension request is being submitted to ensure that if there is any delay or slip, that the project is still active.

3.1. What date did you begin writing the first draft:
Writing began shortly after PAR approval (2012-08-30), with
subsequent drafts going out for ballot shown below, with the approval percentages shown:
D1.0 2013-03-02 88%
D2.0 2013-10-23 90%
D3.0 2014-06-23 90%
D4.0 2015-02-17 94% (Final Working Group Letter Ballot)
D4.0 2015-04-26 88% (Initial Sponsor Ballot)
D5.0 2016-01-26 90%
D6.0 2016-06-30 93%

3.2. How many people are actively working on the project: 80

3.3. How many times a year does the working group meet?

In person: 9

Via teleconference: 20

3.4. How many times a year is a draft circulated to the working group: 1-3

3.5. What percentage of the Draft is stable: 99%

3.6. How many significant work revisions has the Draft been through: 6

4. When will/did initial sponsor balloting begin: D4.0 2015-04-26 88% (Initial Sponsor Ballot)
[bookmark: _GoBack]
When do you expect to submit the proposed standard to RevCom: October 17th for the December 2016 meeting

Has this document already been adopted by another source? (if so please identify): No; note that this document will be submitted to ISO/IEC JTC1 for adoption.
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